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In relation to the news circulated in some media about a complaint submitted by 
some Codere shareholders, the CNMV wishes to clarify that: 
 
1. In February 2019, a complaint was filed with the CNMV by the aforementioned 
shareholders, which was followed by seven supplementary complaints between July 
2019 and October 2020. 
 
2. After a detailed analysis of all the documentation submitted, the CNMV found no 
evidence of concerted action or situations that would generate a mandatory takeover 
bid, which led to the provisional closure of the proceedings in November 2020, and 
which was duly notified to the complainants. 
 
3. In January 2021, the CNMV received a claim in relation to the filing of said 
complaint on the same facts, which is the one referred to in the above-mentioned 
press reports.  
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